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May 26, 2021 
 
 
Dear MCSSSD family, 
 
Administration has been looking at the current weather conditions and warmer days to come and 
we feel it is important for children to be outside and enjoy the fresh air, so we have had 
conversations with the local health department and other school districts and agree that 
modifying the District's mask-wearing policy is in the best interest of all for the remainder of the 
school year. 
 
Effective today, Wednesday, May 26, 2021, students will have the option to no longer wear 
masks outdoors while participating in recess, physical education classes, or sporting events. The 
District will continue to adhere to social distancing guidelines from the CDC and the New Jersey 
Department of Education. Masks, however, are still required inside all school buildings as well 
as on the school buses. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Kimberly J. Schneider, Ed.D. 
Superintendent of Schools 
 
KJS:an 
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